
From: Cray, Steven A Maj Gen USAF NG VTANG (US) [steven.a.cray.mil@mail.mil] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 1:36 PM 

To: Springer, Darren; Allen, Susan; Patrick, Sherman (Leahy); Tracy, John (Leahy); Furnari, 

Shannon; Weinstein, David (Sanders) 

CC: Slay, Susan; Quick, Joseph T III CSM USARMY NG VTARNG (US); Johnston, John M 

COL USARMY NG VTARNG (US) 

Subject: Deployment 

 
 

This weekend we will wish a small group of Army Aviators and  best wishes on their deployment to the Horn of 

Africa in support of AFRICOM and will return to Vermont in the summer of 2016.  This group of 5 aviators will be 

flying non-combat  missions in that area of responsibility.  This group will depart early Saturday morning and I will 

hand them a Green Mountain Boy flag.  There is no official formal ceremony.  I have listed the soldiers names 

below along with their phone number if your office would like to call them and wish them good luck on the 

deployment.  The personal information is sensitive so I would ask to not share outside this email.  If you have 

questions or comments please let me know. 

Thanks and Happy Thanksgiving to all; 

 

The following soldiers are deploying: 

 

CW5 Valerie Wheeler - (802)-324-8766 

CW4 John Heverly - (518) 524-0374 

CW4 JP Theberge - (802) 233-7589 

CW2 John Williams - (802) 522-9463 

SFC Kevin Diette - (802) 782-4525 

 

 

 

 

Steven Cray 

Major General 

The Adjutant General 

 


